Dear Union County College Community,

For those of you taking classes during Summer I, | hope your first week of classes has gone well.
Remember, your instructors are here to help you. Please communicate with them.
| will note new information in RED below.

Spring 2020 Graduates

If you would like to order your cap & gown, please fill out the online form HERE. There is no cost to you,
and it will be mailed directly to you at the address you provide on the form.

You must have applied for graduation to receive a cap & gown. If you have not done so, please contact
Deadra Holman at holman@ucc.edu.

If you would like to pick up a graduation lawn sign, you may do so next Thursday, June 4 from 12-2pm in
the parking lot behind the Lessner Buidling on the Elizabeth campus. Please

email classof2020@ucc.edu so we have an adequate supply of signs on the Elizabeth campus.

While our spring ceremony has been postponed, we are considering options for celebrating our
graduates, e.g. virtual commencement, drive-up commencement, outdoor commencement.

Financial Aid
As a reminder for continuing students, please complete your 2020-2021 FAFSA! Visit www.fafsa.gov. The
deadline to apply for state aid is June 1.

Register for Fall
At this time, we plan to be on campus this fall. Login to Self-Service to register and set up your ideal

schedule early. Visit https://www.ucc.edu/fall for more information.

Register for Summer Il Online
Summer Il classes start on Tuesday, July 7. Login to Self-Service to register. Take advantage of a
summer at home and get closer to graduation!

Student Needs

If you are not a visiting student and you are currently enrolled and have any basic needs issues: internet,
food, or anything else, please contact our social worker LeeAnn Trott at leeann.trott@ucc.edu or 908-
591-8408.

If you require any other assistance, please call 908-709-7000. This line is being monitored by staff
Monday through Friday from 8am-5:15pm. If your call is not answered, please leave a brief voicemail
with your name and phone number and your call will be returned.

Employees
We are here to help. If you or your family is having difficulty, please contact Karlene Rambaran in HR at

908-709-7144.

Sincerely,
Dr. Margaret M. McMenamin
President
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